
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

CHANGE TO 2020 FLU CLINICS - PRE-BOOKED 

APPOINTMENTS ONLY 
 

Delivering the flu immunisation programme for this season will be 

more challenging than ever because of the pandemic.  The format of 

the flu clinics will change to take into account social distancing and 

other measures to protect patients and staff from Covid-19. 

 

As in previous years the free NHS influenza vaccinations is only for 

eligible patients who have received either a text or letter. 

 

Patients with on-line access can now book their flu injection 

appointment.  Clinics start Monday 21st September and do include a 

Saturday morning. Appointments can also be booked by telephone. 

 

Please do not arrive more than 5 minutes before your scheduled 

appointment time to allow us to adhere to social distancing rules. 

 

Clinicians will NOT be allowed to touch clothing. Therefore we ask 

that all patients wear suitable clothing so that the upper arm can be 

easily exposed. All practice employees will be wearing Personal 

Protective Equipment. 

 

A one way system will be in operation to prevent patients crossing in 

the front doorway of the building.   

 

If you are unable to stand to queue or need assistance from a carer, 

please telephone the practice on 01798 872815 option 1 for 

appointments and we will book you an alternative appointment.   

 

PLEASE REMEMBER NO APPOINTMENT NO FLU JAB 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 


